
PUPIL POST          18th December 2022  4th Sunday of Advent Year A



Although we closed on Monday, 
thanks to Mr. McLellan and his 
super snow clearing, we were 

able to open on Tuesday. 



Fun in the snow!



On Tuesday
it was 

Christmas 
Jumper 

and Dinner Day



Delicious 
Christmas 

dinner! 
Yummy!

Thanks 
Herts Catering 

team!



Thank you to cook for 

Thank you to Cook  for 28 years service in 
our kitchen with HERTS CATERING

- with best wishes for a very happy and well 
deserved retirement!



“Making candy,” 
“I got three!” 

“I made eight!”



Fantastic 
performance 

from our Brass
group

Watch and hear us 
playing here:

https://twitter.com/i/sta
tus/1602628836184801
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https://twitter.com/i/status/1602628836184801280


The Nursery children explored
the journey of the 

“Little donkey, little donkey…” 
and are becoming increasingly 

independent when meeting their own 
needs.



We focused on Mary during our
WEDNESDAY WORD assembly 



Honouring Mary, our 
Mother, in Year One 

which fits perfectly with 
this week’s 

WEDNESDAY WORD. 
Have fun with the 

puzzles!



What a treat for grown ups this Christmas. Loving your Christmas cards Year One!



Lovely paintings 
in Year 4 too!



This week, 
Reception were 

learning all about 
patterns!



Patterns, patterns and more patterns!



Button play 
and acquiring mathematical 

vocabulary 
‘bigger than’, ‘smaller than’ in 
preparation for our first story 

of the Spring term.



…with some great writing 
about the Christmas story 

too!



The Christmas 
Story for 

Nursery parents 
and carers…



And a  wonderful KS1 ‘Fireside Nativity’
raising funds for MacMillan Cancer



Year 4 had 
a fabulous 

games 
afternoon



Nursery children 
have been 

exploring ‘snow 
art’.



“What’s in the box Mrs Humphries?” 
Christmas baubles!



We are
loving the 

end of the day 
Advent 

Calendar 
opening in 

Year  4.
On Thursday, 
after opening, 
we sang along 

to this
https://m.youtu
be.com/watch?
v=XyijhpaaEs8…

LOVE SHONE 
DOWN

https://t.co/TpU0ijwrLp


Year 4 have also been very creative, 
making use of damaged books to design 

their own book covers



Thank you for joining us for 
our Christmas in Song event 

at 9.30am and 1.30pm on 
Friday which involved all 420 
pupils. The children were in 
fine voice although singing 
without accompaniment as 
our choral director, Yvette 

Murphy, from the 
Westminster Diocese 

Education Service,  was 
poorly so missed the debut 
performance of the choir

she had formed.
The show had to  go on!



£271 was raised for the Catholic 
Children’s Society  over two 

performances. 
Thank you for your generosity!

Watch and listen to us here: 
https://twitter.com/i/status/16037789204021288
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https://twitter.com/i/status/16037801493963448
34

https://twitter.com/i/status/16037801493963448
34

https://twitter.com/i/status/16037801493963448
34

https://twitter.com/i/status/1603778920402128896
https://twitter.com/i/status/1603780149396344834
https://twitter.com/i/status/1603780149396344834
https://twitter.com/i/status/1603780149396344834


Exciting 
announcement 
from your PSA 
team regarding 
our Christmas 

fundraising 
events



We were all saddened to hear 
of events in Solihull. 

The children, their families and 
community are in our prayers.

Please share this advice with 
your child. 



Please check your ParentMail for a COST OF LIVING  update, detailing school, 
local & national support available.

Please remember that the school operates an emergency fund for families 
who may need some additional support.



Here with a link to our latest 
newsletter: https://t.co/4HoWeSwsFw

https://t.co/4HoWeSwsFw


Wednesday & Thursday 
were our last days for the 

REVERSE ADVENT 
CALENDAR 

giving.
Some of your donations

have already been 
delivered to  the FOODSHED

@CaritasFood

https://twitter.com/CaritasFood


Please read and 
reflect upon the 
gospel together
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